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Appointment to the Community Policing Advisory Committee.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director Communications and Public Affairs

Beth Vazquez, Ombuds Ombuds Office

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make an appointment to the Community Policing Advisory Committee for one Town
Resident seat, effective immediately.

Council Goals:

☒ Create a Place for Everyone ☐ Develop Good Places,  New

Spaces

☐ Support  Community

Prosperity

☐ Nurture Our Community

☐ Facilitate Getting Around ☐ Grow Town  and Gown

Collaboration

Attachments:

· Advisory Board Recommendation

· Ballot

· Applications

Please note that applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were
made to the application and may appear incomplete.
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File #: [18-0193], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Darrell Keyes, Committee Chair

SUBJECT: Recommendation to fill a Community Policing Advisory Committee vacancy

DATE: February 13, 2018

RECOMMENDATION:  The Community Policing Advisory Committee met on Tuesday, February 13, 2018,
and by a unanimous vote has made the following recommendation to the Town Council for consideration:

· Christopher Jackson, Appointment, Town Resident

SPECIAL REQUEST(S): No Comment

BACKGROUND: The Community Policing Advisory Committee currently has one vacancy for a seat whose

term expires June 30, 2018. Christopher Jackson has attended our last two meetings and is excited to be

considered for this position. He has been involved in local politics and has a strong interest in serving our

community. Mr. Jackson is a local high school senior and will bring a much needed perspective to our

work. We are very eager to work with him as our newest member of CPAC.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Community Policing Advisory Committee reviewed

the following applications: Kalyani Hawaldar, Christopher Jackson, and Gabrielle Tiffin. No additional

applications have been received between February 13, 2018 and February 26, 2018 for a Town Resident

seat on the Community Policing Advisory Committee.
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